
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION STATEMENTS 
 

General Contractors (only) are invited to submit Pre-Qualification Statements for review and approval to bid 
on a single prime project for the City of Greenville, North Carolina – an addition and renovation of the South 
Greenville Recreation Center, 851 Howell Street, Greenville, NC. .  Pre-Qualification Forms can be obtained 
from Hite Associates, 2600 Meridian Drive, Greenville, NC 27834 by calling (252) 757-0333.  These 
completed forms must be returned to Hite Associates by 5:00 pm on September 28, 2015. They must be 
mailed or hand delivered. Emails will not be accepted.  
 
 The official bid date for this project is October 29, 2015. 
   
 
 


